
From: Kathleen M. Roy < >
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:59 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: concerns as a teacher

Law Amendments Committee,

I am writing my concerns since I am unable to attend the march on the Legislature today. This is because my
day does not end after classes are dismissed. I have two meeting after school which involve reviewing a psych
ed assessment report on a student and the second to do with programming for Learning Disabled students.

I am a teacher of twenty two years with Chignecto Central and Iwant to voice my concerns. It is imperative to
understand the negative impact government cutbacks have had on the classroom. It is so important to listen
to teachers when designing education policy. Teachers are educating our future generation and need to be
heard and respected.

Thank you,
Kathleen Roy




